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Proposal from Svenska Flygsportförbundet, the Swedish NAC, to investigate a change of the General Con­
ference from an annual meeting to a meeting every two years  
 
The FAI General Conference (GC) is an annual meeting according to 3.2.1.1 in the statutes. GC is a costly 
meeting for all parties; the organising NAC, the participating members and FAI. The chaotic organisation of 
this year’s GC is a clear evidence of this.  
 
The Swedish NAC prefers to finance air sport activities, not administration, and suggests that the GC is 
changed from an annual meeting to a meeting held every two years. There is a trend that more an more  
organisations change to less frequent meetings.  
 
The Executive Board is elected on a two year basis already (the president is elected every fourth year), so 
the election of the board will not be affected by this change.  
 
The main reason for the change is to save money and time for all parties. The meeting ”Active President’s 
meeting” could replace GC every other year when GC is not organised.  
 
The Swedish NAC suggests that the Executive Board gets the task to investigate what the consequenses 
would be to change to a GC organised every two years, and, if feasible, suggest changes to the statutes 
to reflect such change at GC 2020.  


